
 

INFORMATION NOTICE 

ISSUANCE OF ROUNDING GUIDELINES BY  

THE CENTRAL BANK OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO  

 

The Central Bank intends to withdraw the one cent coin from circulation. The Central 

Bank stopped issuing one cent coins on July 1, 2017 so over time, there will be fewer 

coins in the system and rounding on cash transactions will be required.  

 

The Rounding Guidelines being issued by the Central Bank are voluntary and are 

intended to assist the public with their cash transactions. Members of the public can 

access information on the Rounding Guidelines on the Central Bank website 

www.central-bank.org.tt  

 

Please feel free to contact the Banking Operations Department of the Central Bank for  

any additional information needed on the elimination of the one cent coin: 

  

Telephone: (868) 625-2601 Ext.2722 

Or  

Email: info@central-bank.org.tt 
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